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To All Faculty, Staff and Students:

To the Campus Community: I'd like to bring your attention to the
newly established Project 50 Forward Web site. Developed to introduce
and communicate the new Stony Brook University initiative for
advancing operational excellence, academic greatness, and building
for our future, this Web site will be the source for the most
up-to-date information and news about Project 50 Forward, as well as
a vehicle to offer your feedback. Updates will be available at
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/50forward/ and on Twitter.
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